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It’s been fantastic to see so many of you joining us at the school over 
the last week or so, and to see how much you have all enjoyed the 
Christmas Shows this year - I know the children have thoroughly 
enjoyed putting the shows together for you, and all that hard work 
really paid off, resulting in some terrific performances. 
As we come to the end of the year, on behalf of everyone here at 
Bunscoill Rhumsaa I’d like to offer my sincere thanks to all of you who 
have, as ever, offered wonderful support, enthusiasm and 
encouragement to the school; it is always appreciated and warmly 
received. 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year!

Date What’s happening?

Wednesday 16th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party

Thursday 17th December Reception Christmas Party (am)

Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party (pm)

Year 5 & 6 Christmas Party (pm)

Friday 18th December LAST DAY OF TERM!

Toy Day

Thursday 24th December Santa’s on his way! Get to bed early!

Tuesday 5th January SCHOOL OPENS FOR SPRING TERM!

Don’t forget, if you’re looking for a full list of the school term dates and 
holidays, you can find a chart on our website by clicking this link!

https://rhumsaa.sch.im/pages/index/view/id/5/Term%20&%20Holiday%20Dates
http://rhumsaa.sch.im
https://rhumsaa.sch.im/pages/index/view/id/5/Term%20&%20Holiday%20Dates
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Anti-Bullying Week 2020
Once again Bunscoill Rhumsaa was proud and pleased to take 
part in Anti-Bullying Week! As usual, the week was planned, 
prepared and delivered by our fabulous Year Five children, and 
they did a great job, leading assemblies and lessons for the whole 
school.  
This year’s theme was ‘United Against Bullying’, which is an 
excellent message. The weeks activities focussed on enabling 
children to stand against bullying by recognising the signs of 
bullying, knowing what to do if they see it, and how we can work 
together to stamp it out.

Goodbye Mrs Collins!
I’m sorry to say that Mrs Collins will be leaving us at the end of this 
week, as she is taking up a new position at Ramsey Grammar 
School. It has been a pleasure to have welcomed Mrs Collins to 
our staff over the last year, and our loss is certainly RGS’ gain! Our 
thanks and best wishes go with her for all she has done here, and 
we wish her the very best in her new post across the road!



Ramsey Christmas Tree 
Festival 2020

Money Raised
The generosity and kindness of our school community never 
ceases to amaze us! We have taken part in a number of fund-
raising events over the last term, and are very proud to have been 
able to make the following donations; thank you so much to 
everyone who has contributed and taken part, everyone should 
feel really proud!

We’ve put together another entry into the Ramsey Town 
Commissioners Christmas Tree Festival! You can see our 
wonderful tree at the Ramsey Town Hall, along with lots of other 
great examples from different schools, shops and businesses! It’s 
well worth a look in if you happen to be passing! 

Thanks to Mrs Harper and her team of tree-trimmers who put 
together this year’s Christmas Tree, which has the theme of 
‘Christmas Around The World’ - I think you’ll agree, it looks terrific!

Charity Amount Raised 

Children In Need £402.30

Cruse Bereavement Care £373.79

Xmas Jumper Day (Save The 
Children)

£267.45

Poppy Appeal £803.00




